
UPDATED ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 23, 2022 AT 9:15A.M. 

UPDATED NOTIFICATION OF THE DRAW FOR THE PLACE ON THE BALLOT 

Posted: February 23, 2022 

To: Candidate for election to the Board of Directors on May 7, 2022 

From: Laurie Slaght, District Secretary 

Subject: Drawing for Place on the Ballot 

DUE TO ANTICIPATED WINTER WEATHER The ballot drawing for Director Place 3, which was 

scheduled for Thursday, February 24, 2022, at 8:15 a.m. will now be held on Monday, February 

28, 2022, at 8:15 a.m. in the lobby of the District Administration building located at 100 

Municipal Drive, Trophy Club, Texas 76262. The drawing will determine the order in which each 

candidate's name should appear on the official ballot paper to be used at the upcoming May 7, 

2022, Trophy Club Municipal Utility District No. 1 Board of Directors election. 

Candidates are not required to attend the ballot drawing. If unable to attend, the candidate may 

send a proxy to draw on their behalf. If a candidate is not in attendance and does not send a 

proxy, District staff will select a person to draw for the candidate. The candidate will be notified 

following the close of the ballot drawing of their position on the ballot. If you have any questions, 

please contact me at (682) 8314685 or via email at lslaght@tcmud.org. 

Laurie Slaght 
District Secretary 
Trophy Club Municipal Utility District No. 1 

THIS OFFICIAL NOTICE OF DRAWING FOR A PLACE ON 

THE BALLOT WAS POSTED ON THE WINDOW OF 

TROPHY CLUB MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING ON FEBRUARY 23, 2022, 


